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September 24, 2018 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2018-0085 - Motion to review and vary the Decision and Order on 

the 2017-2021 payment amounts (EB-2016-0152) 
 
OPG is in receipt of the cost claims submitted by intervenors for the Motion to 
Review and Vary proceeding EB-2016-0152.  As of September 19, 2018, we 
have received cost claims from the following intervenors; AMPCO, CCC, CME, 
Energy Probe and SEC.   
 
OPG has reviewed the claims and has no further submissions. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 

Saba Zadeh 

c:    Mel Hogg (OPG) via email 
       Crawford Smith (Torys) via email  

          Intervenors of Record via email 
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